Are members in

your district
iIn the know?

Help to enrich members’ recovery
experience in Al-Anon by making
sure they are receiving Group e-News
from the WSO, distributed monthly

by e-mail through the person in each
group carrying out the service position

of Current Mailing Address (CMA).

Fact:
The WSO currently has e-mail addresses for only about half of the
groups in the service structure.

To ensure all members in your district are receiving the valuable
information contained in Group e-News, make sure each group has
a CMA with an e-mail address that is registered with the WSO.

Fact:
On average, only 50% of CMAs actually open the e-mail they
receive containing the Group e-News newsletter.

Talk with your groups about the importance of the CMA role in
distributing timely information, like Group e-News, to members.

Encourage groups to choose a willing member for the role of CMA.

Fact:
The percentage of members who receive Group e-News through
their CMA is not known.

Suggest easy ways for CMAs to distribute Group e-News to
members:

1. By email
« Create a list of e-mail addresses for interested members.
« Forward the e-mail containing Group e-News, each month, to the
list of e-mail addresses.
« Maintain the list of e-mail addresses when members come and go.

2. By print
> Print the publication and pass around at meetings.

Group e-News
is a resource
for each and every
Al-Anon member

Each month’s Group e-News
contains news and information
on recovery, service,
and a better understanding
of The Legacies.

Find out if the groups in your
district are receiving
Group e-News, and if

the information is making
its way to all group members.

Contact the WSO with questiohs and comments
Attention. WSO Group Records Coordinator

1600 Corporate Landing Parkway, Virginia Beach, VA 23454
757-563-1600 » wso@al-anon.org




